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Mentions  
 
Bradford Era: Sanitary Auth. gives updates on projects 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/sanitary-auth-gives-updates-on-projects/article_bd82fa13-7057-
5627-a283-83440adce6f5.html 
 
WJAC: Company: Progress made in repairing Cambria Co. gas leak; residents stress health concerns 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/company-progress-made-in-repairing-cambria-co-gas-leak-residents-
stress-health-concerns# 
 
Tribune-Review: Remember When: Major cleanup effort tranformed Kiski River from eyesore into 
destination spot 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/remember-when-major-cleanup-effort-tranformed-
kiski-river-from-eyesore-into-destination-spot/ 
 
Inside Climate News: Microplastics Pervade Even Top-Quality Streams in Pennsylvania, Study Finds 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/15112022/microplastics-pennsylvania-quality-streams/ 
 
Penn State News: Fossil fuel past, green future: Abandoned wells may offer geothermal power 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/fossil-fuel-past-green-future-abandoned-wells-may-offer-
geothermal-power/  
 
State Impact PA: Josh Shapiro could set new tone with legislature on climate, ex-DEP secretary says 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/14/josh-shapiro-could-set-new-tone-with-
legislature-on-climate-ex-dep-sec-says/  
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Climate change is real regardless of your political affiliation 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/11/climate-change-is-real-regardless-of-your-political-
affiliation-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Pennlive: Methane is a far more powerful greenhouse gas than carbon dioxide 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/11/methane-is-a-far-more-powerful-greenhouse-gas-than-
carbon-dioxide-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Post-Gazette: 4 ways climate change and population growth combine to threaten public health 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2022/11/15/8-billion-people-climate-change-public-
health/stories/202211200016 
 
Reuters: EU supports COP27 call to phase down all fossil fuels 
https://www.reuters.com/world/europe/eu-supports-calls-phase-down-all-fossil-fuels-timmermans-
2022-11-15/ 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
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Lancaster Farming: 2022 Avian Influenza Outbreak Largest in US History With 50M Birds Lost 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/poultry/2022-avian-influenza-outbreak-largest-in-us-
history-with-50m-birds-lost/article_80b68e32-64f0-11ed-8157-3b28b9c387b9.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: ANF Chapter of North Country Trail Assoc. recaps year, looks forward 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/anf-chapter-of-north-country-trail-assoc-recaps-year-looks-
forward/article_c9724d97-0046-55a8-940d-6173a6fb2454.html 
 
Morning Call:  ‘Invasive plants, insects and animals eat into the bottom line’: Pa. officials launch survey 
to determine costs of invasive species 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-spt-invasive-species-survey-pa-20221116-
hkc7mpf3vrdsvix4o4mlj7lk44-story.html 
 
KDKA: Volunteers plant over 100 trees in Frick Park  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/volunteers-plant-trees-frick-park-pittsburgh/  
 
Mon Valley Independent: RIDC gives land to McKeesport for trail relocation 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/11/ridc-gives-land-to-mckeesport-for-trail-relocation/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Pennsylvania outdoor economy experts explain how recreation and job growth go 
hand-in-hand 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/current-features/outdoor-economy-experts-explain-how-recreation-and-
job-growth-go-hand-in-hand/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Williamsport to host 2023 Endless Mountains Adventure Race 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/11/williamsport-to-host-2023-endless-mountains-
adventure-race/   
 
Sayre Morning-Times: Sayre schools receive grant aimed toward environmental science 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_de87758d-0780-5eab-9b34-192aaa6160a7.html    
 
Energy  
 
KDKA: Electric supply costs in Pennsylvania increasing up to 34% on Dec. 1  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pennsylvania-utility-companies-increasing-supply-rates-
december-1/  
 
Post-Gazette: Brian Linville: The high costs of an accelerated green transition 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2022/11/16/fossil-fuel-natural-gas-renewable-
energy/stories/202211160003 
 
Utility Dive: State regulators urge PJM to adopt ‘circuit breaker’ to prevent extreme prices in 
emergencies 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/pjm-opsi-circuit-breaker-reserve-penalty-factor/636547/# 
 
Air 
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Bradford Era: Columbia Gas reminds customers of carbon monoxide safety 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/columbia-gas-reminds-customers-of-carbon-monoxide-
safety/article_6daafa62-6dc3-53ff-8cf7-faec1d896b43.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Executive Decision: These issues, questions and people may define Allegheny 
County’s next big election 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/executive-decision-these-issues-questions-and-people-may-
define-allegheny-countys-next-big-election/Content?oid=22796189  
 
PublicSource: Executive Decision: These issues, questions and people may define Allegheny County’s 
next big election 
https://www.publicsource.org/executive-decision-allegheny-county-executive-election-issues-lamb-
innamorato/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Operations to stop gas leak back on in Jackson Township 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/operations-to-stop-gas-leak-back-on-in-jackson-
township/article_ad9a5cf0-651b-11ed-954a-17f1da470801.html 
 
KDKA: Gas prices declining ahead of Thanksgiving holiday 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/gas-prices-declining-ahead-of-thanksgiving-holiday/ 
 
Daily American: Analyst: Thanksgiving gas prices to be highest ever for holiday 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2022/11/16/thanksgiving-gas-prices-rise-as-millions-hit-
the-road/69649497007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Falling gas prices in Great Lakes states, oil prices drive decline in national average 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/falling-gas-prices-in-great-lakes-states-oil-prices-drive-decline-in-
national-average/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Mandate radon testing 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-mandate-radon-testing/article_2bd0718e-6505-
11ed-aec9-dfc2f4f6e810.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: State house resolution would investigate expanding nuclear energy 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/11/state-house-resolution-would-investigate-
expanding-nuclear-energy/  
 
Waste 
  
Bradford Era: Ryan Twp. residents complain about recycling 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/ryan-twp-residents-complain-about-
recycling/article_d453ae8f-b7bf-5322-ab46-829a3ff90998.html 
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LehighValley Live: Bethlehem recycling officially simplified for 2023, and likely more expensive 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/2022/11/bethlehem-recycling-officially-simplified-for-
2023-and-likely-more-expensive.html 
 
Republican Herald: Ryan Twp. Residents complain about recycling 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/ryan-twp-residents-complain-about-
recycling/article_65a0e944-4708-59dc-a13c-57f7297a5316.html 
 
Water 
 
York Dispatch: Residents pressure Lower Windsor Township to address drinking water concerns 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/11/14/residents-pressure-lower-windsor-
township-to-address-drinking-water-concerns/69641921007/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Cornwall Borough Council advertises budget, notifies of water/sewer rate hike 
https://lebtown.com/2022/11/16/cornwall-borough-council-advertises-budget-notifies-of-water-sewer-
rate-hike/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LMA reviews 3rd-quarter figures  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/lma-reviews-3rd-quarter-figures/article_17bcaa7f-
2f37-5826-9ef5-3a53bcfe14b3.html  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Johnstown Redevelopment Authority considering sewage rate increase options 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/johnstown-redevelopment-authority-considering-sewage-rate-
increase-options/article_9648deb2-653b-11ed-b1f6-2b84ebc0fbc5.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Work starts on $3.3M dam fish passage 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/work-starts-on-3-3m-dam-fish-passage/article_d843bce6-6442-11ed-
b065-93be87b15eb2.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Susquehanna River fish ladder: A repayment to nature (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/susquehanna-river-fish-ladder-a-repayment-to-
nature/article_59be6e16-64fb-11ed-98ea-334275be406c.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Earth Conservancy unveils plans for off-road park in the South Valley 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/earth-conservancy-unveils-plans-for-off-road-park-in-the-
south-valley/article_72f11f5d-b5ec-5784-a6a2-add09f5ee39d.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Clearing trees from Reading’s Skyline overlooks has twofold purpose 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/11/15/reading-clearing-trees-skyline-overlooks/ 
 
Reading Eagle: 2 warehouses proposed for site in Amity 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/11/16/warehouses-proposed-amity-township/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Route 10 warehouse zoning hearing postponed in Cumru 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/11/15/route-10-warehouse-zoning-hearing-postponed-in-cumru/ 
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Central Penn Business Journal: HNTB chosen to lead state’s National Electric Vehicle Infrastructure 
project  
https://www.cpbj.com/hntb-chosen-to-lead-states-national-electric-vehicle-infrastructure-project/ 
 
WITF/StateImpaact: Shell’s ethane cracker, a mammoth plastics plant near Pittsburgh, begins operations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/15/shells-ethane-cracker-a-mammoth-plastics-
plant-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/ 
 
KDKA: Beaver County Shell cracker plant starts operations  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/monaca-shell-cracker-plant-starts-operations/ 
 
WESA: Shell’s ethane cracker, a mammoth plastics plant near Pittsburgh, begins operations 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-11-15/shell-ethane-cracker-operates-pittsburgh 
 
StateImpact: Shell’s ethane cracker, a mammoth plastics plant near Pittsburgh, begins operations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/15/shells-ethane-cracker-a-mammoth-plastics-
plant-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Shell’s ethane cracker, a mammoth plastics plant near Pittsburgh, begins operations 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/shells-ethane-cracker-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/ 
 
KDKA Radio: Shell Cracker Plant in Monaca begins operations 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/shell-cracker-plant-in-monaca-begins-operations 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell execs talk about Beaver County petrochemical plant’s opening 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/shell-beaver-county-petrochemical-
plant.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Photos: A look back at the development of Shell's Beaver County plant 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/beaver-county-shell-petrochemical-
plant.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell petrochemical plant in Beaver County now operational 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/beaver-county-shell-petrochemical.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Shell’s petrochemical city in Potter Township finally gets cracking 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/11/15/shell-petrochemical-plant-potter-
beaver-county/stories/202211150088 
 
Tribune-Democrat: After years of construction, Shell ethane cracker starts up 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/after-years-of-construction-shell-ethane-cracker-starts-
up/article_67fe46c6-3be2-57b9-ad06-554570f7f212.html 
 
Beaver County Times: A tour of Shell's Beaver County ethane cracker plant 
https://www.timesonline.com/picture-gallery/news/2022/11/15/tour-shells-beaver-county-ethane-
cracker-plant/7367449001/ 
 

https://www.cpbj.com/hntb-chosen-to-lead-states-national-electric-vehicle-infrastructure-project/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/15/shells-ethane-cracker-a-mammoth-plastics-plant-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/15/shells-ethane-cracker-a-mammoth-plastics-plant-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/monaca-shell-cracker-plant-starts-operations/
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-11-15/shell-ethane-cracker-operates-pittsburgh
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/15/shells-ethane-cracker-a-mammoth-plastics-plant-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/15/shells-ethane-cracker-a-mammoth-plastics-plant-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/shells-ethane-cracker-near-pittsburgh-begins-operations/
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/shell-cracker-plant-in-monaca-begins-operations
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/shell-beaver-county-petrochemical-plant.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/shell-beaver-county-petrochemical-plant.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/beaver-county-shell-petrochemical-plant.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/beaver-county-shell-petrochemical-plant.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/15/beaver-county-shell-petrochemical.html
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/11/15/shell-petrochemical-plant-potter-beaver-county/stories/202211150088
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/11/15/shell-petrochemical-plant-potter-beaver-county/stories/202211150088
https://www.tribdem.com/news/after-years-of-construction-shell-ethane-cracker-starts-up/article_67fe46c6-3be2-57b9-ad06-554570f7f212.html
https://www.tribdem.com/news/after-years-of-construction-shell-ethane-cracker-starts-up/article_67fe46c6-3be2-57b9-ad06-554570f7f212.html
https://www.timesonline.com/picture-gallery/news/2022/11/15/tour-shells-beaver-county-ethane-cracker-plant/7367449001/
https://www.timesonline.com/picture-gallery/news/2022/11/15/tour-shells-beaver-county-ethane-cracker-plant/7367449001/


Beaver County Times: Shell begins cracker plant operations in Beaver County 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2022/11/15/shell-begins-cracker-plant-operations-in-
beaver-county/69649503007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Shell cracker plant begins operation in Beaver County 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/shell-cracker-plant-begins-operation-in-beaver-county/ 
 
AP: Report: 90% of US counties hit with disaster in last decade  
https://apnews.com/article/science-united-states-emergency-management-climate-and-environment-
4663b776dd05fb4114276b31e503b77c 
 
KDKA: American Society of Civil Engineers gives Pennsylvania infrastructure C-minus 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/american-society-of-civil-engineers-pennsylvania-
infrastructure-report-card/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: First snowfall in Centre County causes closures, crashes, messy road conditions 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/weather-
news/article268789572.html?ac_cid=DM725876&ac_bid=1378897790  
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https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/2022/11/15/shell-begins-cracker-plant-operations-in-beaver-county/69649503007/
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